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Good morning, my dear brothers and sisters,		  June 2025

Thank you very much for your prayers and financial support so we can continue preaching the 
gospel in this part of the Peruvian Amazon.

Praise the Lord, our family is currently in good health after all of us have been ill.  Our healing 
reminded us of the powerful hand of our great God.  We are grateful to Him.

As a church, we continue praying and participating in missionary work, training and sending 
workers to the mission field. We continue spreading the good news of salvation and planting 
churches in the Amazon. One of these is the Maranatha Church in the Puerto Rico community 
of Barranquilla, which, due to natural disasters, is currently flooded.  As a result, construction 
has not been completed.

In April, classes began at the Libertad Perú Theological Seminary, with 23 students training to 
better understand the Lord and thus be able to love Him and obey His commands. 

In May, we received a visit from Dr. Bill Brown and Rebecca International.  During their visit, 
we traveled to three towns, bringing the gospel of Jesus Christ and medicine for health care. 
The towns were Triunfo de Río Amazonas, Cabo Pantoja, and San Pedro de Huashalado. From 
May 20-27, I visited Huanta, Apayacu, San Agusto, and Yanayacu. I was able to see the great 
need and suffering the faithful are experiencing as a result of the floods, which inundated all 
their crops, their only source of income. For this reason, we are promoting fundraising efforts to 
provide the Christians there with food. This is pleasing to the Lord.

On June 18th, I will be traveling with seminary students to the Baptist Church Convention in the 
Bora community of Pucaurquillo, where I will be preaching for three days. 

From August 30th to September 3rd, the San Pedro de Huashalado 2025 Youth Camp will be 
held, for which I ask for your prayers for the glory of God.

Prayer Requests:
For the construction of the seminary building
For a motorcycle van for transportation
For the San Pedro de Huashalado 2025 Youth Camp
For missionary work in this part of the Amazon
For the construction of the church in Iquitos

Sincerely,

Aladino and Fe Gómez
Missionaries in the Peruvian jungle



A LETTER FROM YOUR MISSIONARIES,

THE GOMEZES

International Partnership Ministries, Inc.
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Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
sure to include a note designating “Gomez Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment 
to contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Gomez prayer letter” on the subject line.


